
	 	
	

	

	
	
May	31,	2025	
 
 

NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE 
BOARD OF REGENTS  

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents may occur as 
Board members may attend Northern New Mexico College’s Board of Regents Retreat, 
Tuesday, June 10, 2025 at 10:00AM at LANL Foundation, 1112 Plaza del Norte, Española, 
NM. No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College 
Board of Regents. 

Please contact the Office of the President 505-747-2140 for additional information 
 


